
Santa Cruz Valley Unified School District No. 35 
Parents Right-to-Know 
Title I School-wide and Title I Targeted Assistance Program 
 
According to Title I Section 1111 (h) (6), local education associations must notify parents of 
students attending Title I School-wide and Title I Targeted Assistance Programs that parents 
may request information on the professional qualifications of the student’s teacher.  The 
information must state if the: 
 

• teacher meets State qualifications/licensure requirements, 
• teacher is teaching under an Emergency Teaching Certificate, 
• teacher has a baccalaureate degree, 
• child receives services from a paraprofessional, and 
• qualifications of the paraprofessional. 

 
This information will be kept in the principal’s office at each school.  Each year the principal will 
notify parents that this information is available for review.  This notification will be on the 
school’s web page and will also be included in the October district newsletter. 


